October 6, 2005
Dear Colleague;

Welcome to Pennsylvania College of Technology! I wish you the best of success in your career here.
Penn College shines because of the employees. The Penn College Annual Fund Employee Campaign is an outstanding example of the commitment to the students and to this institution.  To date Penn College employees have made donations and pledges to the ‘05/’06 Campaign totaling more than $59,000. Please consider adding your support!
In many cases, scholarships generated by contributions to the Annual Fund light the way to the future for a student struggling to meet the cost of education. You can direct your gift to support a specific scholarship fund. You can also make an unrestricted gift to the Annual Fund. Unrestricted gifts are used most often for scholarship awards, but they also can be used toward advancing equipment and facilities technologies, enhancing the already-high quality of educational programs, and participating in dollar-for-dollar matching grant programs through the State and Federal governments. We are committed to using your gift in the most effective way possible.

You can use the attached form to make a gift to the Penn College Annual Fund, or make a gift with a credit card through our Online Giving web site, www.pct.edu/annualfund. You can make your gift in a single payment, or use the convenient payroll deduction option to spread it out over several payments. (You must make a gift of at least $50 dollars to use payroll deduction). 
Please consider contributing to the Annual Fund today. Your gift will help students succeed.

Sincerely,

Jim Finkler

Annual Giving Officer

